
We’re upgrading the 
electricity network 
on Magnetic Island 



We’re improving the 
safety and reliability of 
your electricity supply – 
and protecting the Island’s 
environment 
Ergon Energy Network will soon be completing 
a range of upgrades and maintenance works on 
the local electricity network on Magnetic Island, 
to deliver a safe and reliable electricity supply, 
for residents and businesses. 

We are improving the reliability of the 
electricity supply and reducing the need for 
crews to access difficult terrain in the National 
Park, so it’s great news for local residents and 
the environment.  

This work will be delivered in a series of 
projects, the first of which will commence in 
late 2024.  

We’re committed to keeping the community 
informed as these projects progress. To find 
out more about the projects, you can register 
for electronic updates to be sent directly to 
you. Simply scan the QR code below, or phone 
our project hotline on 1300 653 055. 
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General enquiries 
(7am – 5pm Mon to Fri) 13 74 66 

Faults only 13 22 96 

Life threatening emergencies only 
triple zero (000) or 13 16 70 

Any personal information we collect about you will 
only be used and disclosed by us in accordance with 
our Privacy Statement available on our website. 


